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Foundation supports the long-term 
health and sustainability of the Santa 
Barbara Public Library through 
public-private partnerships.  
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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT
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STAFF
Lauren Trujillo, Executive Director and Erin Lynch, Development Assistant

Dear Friends and Supporters,

I am honored to step into the role of President for the Santa Barbara Public 
Library Foundation Board. Libraries raised me, and they are the heartbeat 
of a community. As a school administrator and SB parent, I believe that our 
Santa Barbara Public Library is the ideal place for our community to gather, 
learn, and grow together. It is a place where knowledge is shared, creativity is 
nurtured, and everyone—regardless of age, background, or circumstance—can 
come to explore new worlds and ideas.

As we prepare to open the newly transformed Michael Towbes Library Plaza this year, I am filled with 
gratitude for what we have accomplished together. Our Plaza opening is just around the corner, and I can’t 
wait to behold the dynamic programming, community events, and children at play that will fill this space. This 
moment represents not just the culmination of years of planning, hard work, patience, and generosity, but 
also the beginning of a new chapter for our Library. Thanks to you, we’ve been able to create a welcoming 
environment that will inspire future generations and enhance the cultural fabric of Santa Barbara.

Your ongoing partnership is essential as we work to ensure that the Library remains a dynamic resource for 
all. Whether through volunteering, making a financial contribution, or simply spreading the word about the 
transformative power of our Library, your involvement makes a difference.

Together, we can build a brighter future for Santa Barbara—one where knowledge, creativity, and community 
thrive.

With heartfelt thanks and anticipation for what’s to come,

Dr. Anna Alldredge, President

TOKENS OF APPRECIATION: HOW LAZY ACRES AND YOU CAN FEED THE LIBRARY’S IMPACT!

Shoppers earn 10¢ Envirotokens for each reusable bag they use and can donate the funds 
to local nonprofits, including the Library Foundation. Recently, Lazy Acres donated $2,000 
in gift cards to help purchase adult lunches for the Lunch at the Library program, which 
serves just children and teens. This special contribution allowed parents and caregivers 
to enjoy a meal on select days. These families don’t usually get to enjoy this kind of time 
together, which is why that meet-up was everyone’s favorite. So please remember: every 
time you shop at Lazy Acres, bring back your reusable bags and earn a dime to help the 
Library care for more families.



2023-2024: A YEAR OF ACHIEVEMENTS
Collections Support: After significant cuts to the Library collections budget, 
donor support helped purchase over 15,000 physical and digital books. 

Passing Measure A: Because of you, we were the loudest organization in the crusade to change the 
city’s bidding process forever, because we don’t want anybody else to go through what we endured 
to complete the Plaza. 

SB Reads 2023: Just think: at a time when they say our country is divided, you helped the Library 
bring us together with more than 30 community reading programs across the city, satisfying 
hundreds of avid readers, handing out more than 1,500 books to our neighbors. For free. Because 
of you. Thank you.

Children’s Library: All told, the Foundation contributed $81,975 to programs that serve over 
36,000 children each year. This year, you enabled us to pre-load tablets with educational apps, and 
to buy Literacy Kits that teach parents how to teach reading. You’re creating readers!

Library on the Go: Thanks to you, we expanded Library on the Go, securing over $85,000 in grant 
support to enhance outreach, with a second mobile Library van coming soon.

DRIVEN BY LEARNING: THE LIBRARY ON THE GO VAN’S OUTREACH SUCCESS

The Library on the Go Van brings Library services and music programming to as many as 100 patrons at a 
time at Mackenzie, Oak, Shoreline and Ortega parks. Recently, 19 junior high schoolers learned to fly drones 
at the van, blending digital literacy, hands-on excitement and the joy of learning a new 
skill into a wonderful afternoon. When donors Kevin and Megan Nuss saw the 
Library on the Go Van in action, they knew it was the perfect tribute to two loved 
ones. They created the Pam and Tom Szot Fund to honor Pam’s career as a 
librarian and Tom’s dedication to inspiring others. And now they invite you to 
support, to honor your loved ones, and to spread the joy of learning.
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FINANCIALS
SB Public Library Budget
$9,838,367

SB Public Library Foundation 
FY 23-24 $940,762 raised

8%
COUNTY

15%
GIFTS

77%
CITY

Investment Funds as 
of FY 2023-2024
Your contributions to our investment 
funds, totaling over $3 million, are vital 
for sustaining the library and its spaces.

Board Designated Reserve Fund
$951,956.57

Children's Library Endowment
$1,192,879.43

Library Plaza Endowment
$951,721.13

*Our goal is to increase Library funds while staying within industry standards.

16.4%
ADMIN

74.3%
DIRECT LIBRARY

SUPPORT

9.3%
FUNDRAISING



OUR GENEROUS 2023-2024 DONORS

GIFTS OF $10,000

Anita L. Stafford Charitable Lead Trust
The Ann Jackson Family Foundation
Anonymous
Ginni Dreier
Ann Frank
Christie Glanville
Stina Hans and Joel Kreiner
Herbert Simon Family Foundation
Anne and Randall Howard
The Kislak Family Foundation
Manitou Fund
Jack Mithun and Mercedes Millington
Montecito Bank & Trust
Kevin and Megan Nuss
Keith Brian Rivera
Santa Barbara Foundation
The Towbes Group
UC Santa Barbara Foundation
Volentine Family Foundation
Walter J. & Holly O. Thomson Charitable 
  Foundation
WWW Foundation

GIFTS OF $5,000 - $9,999

Nathan and Anna Alldredge
Arcadia Studio
Benston Foundation
Binns Family Foundation
Elizabeth Blake and Burt Romotsky
Bristol Farms - Lazy Acres
Zora and Les Charles
Marni and Michael Cooney
COX Communications
Gail Elnicky and Richard Untermann
Daniel and Mandy Hochman
Linda Lorenzen
Ellen Robinson
Santa Barbara Bowl Foundation
Santa Ynez Band of Chumash Indians	
  Foundation
Robert Smith and Jane Dini
Jim and Colleen Sterne
Irene Stone
Julianne Willig
Merryl and Chuck Zegar
Leslie and Bob Zemeckis

GIFTS OF $1,000 - $4,999

Amazon
Anonymous
B & B Foundation
Jean Ballantyne

Gunther and Mary Jane Baumgartner 
Alan and Carol Brumberger
Linda Burrows
Susan and Claude Case
City National Bank
Renee Courington and David Beaver
Gail Crivello
Katherine and F. Thomas Dunlap
Robert and Dianne Duva
Cami Ferris-Wong
Manny and Marilyn Flekman
Eric Friedman and Julie Nguyen-Friedman 
Bob and Pat Fulmer
Janet Garufis
Peter Ginsberg
Lisa and Mitchell Green
Patricia L. and Donald W. Green, Jr. 
Barbara Hauter Woodward
Jim and Chana Jackson
Belma Michael Johnson and 
  Tammy Sims Johnson
Robert and Elizabeth Manger
Roy Martinez
Nancy and Michael Martz
Brooke McDermott
Jeffrey McFarland
Arthur and Carolyn Merovick
Mission Wealth Management LP
Mullen & Henzell LLP
Michele Neely Saltoun
Christine and Paul Portney
SBCC Foundation
Joanne Schoenfeld and Stuart Orenstein 
Peter Schuyler and Lisa Stratton 
Elizabeth and Kenny Slaught
Raissa Smorol
Diane Sullivan
The Towbes Family
Martha and Tim Townsend
Geofrey and Laura Wyatt

GIFTS OF $500 - $999

Patricia and Doug Aiken
Chris and Anita Anderson
Bernadette Bagley
Meg and Dan Burnham
Margaret and Robert Crocco
Joan H. Davidson
Sheila and James Davidson
Carlos Adrian Diaz
Jan Everote
Lylie Francis
Friends of the Santa Barbara Public 
  Library
The Fund for Santa Barbara
Jon Glasoe and Robert Pearson 
Nancy and Lawrence Harter
Penny Mast McCall and Wayne McCall
Carol and Steve Newman
Northside Optimist Club
Kendall Pata and Anders Bergstrom
Janet Pickthorn and Darol Joseff
Stephanie and Tres Riordan
Barbara and Gerrold Rubin
Richard and Rosemary Sanders
Anthony Shih
Starr Siegele and Larry Feinberg
Sandra Stingle
Anne D. Woodward
Alison Wrigley Rusack and Geoff Rusack

GIFTS OF $250 - $499

Ronald Peter Abeles
Rita Boss and Mario Garcia
Jessica Cadiente
Gail and John Campanella
Jay and Caryl Casbon
Andrew Foxwell
Julie and Mark Grosen
Cecilia L. Harris
Ruth Kyes
Kim and Donny Lieberman
Steven and Marnie Pinsker
Minie and H. Pompe Van Meerdervoort
Nancy and Kurt Ransohoff
John and Mary Romo
Sybil Rosen
Katie Szopa and Adam Graham
Beth and Kevin Thornton
Sallie Watling Coughlin
Molly Wetta and Nathan Burns-Sprung



OUR GENEROUS 2023-2024 DONORS

Keep our Library thriving! 
Scan the QR code to 
maximize your impact.

GIFTS OF $100 - $249

Jeff and Sharron Adams
Celeste Barber
Stephen and Marsha Barr
Beth and Michael Bartlett
Bob and Carol Bason
Bonnie Blakley
Bloomsday
Lucille Boss
Jeff and Susan Bridges
Mary L. Brown
Anne and Hollis Call
Priscilla Constantine
Bonnie Corman
Katherine Cowell
Willliam Edelstein, MD
Dr. Patricia L Erbe
Richard Flacks
Jane Fleischman
Joseph G. Fulmer
Stephen and Mary Gibson
Katy Graham
Margaret Grasman
Judith and Kent Guillermo-Newton
Gunpowder Press
Carolyn Kimball Holmquist
Barbara and Joe Howell
Lucy and Don Hromadka
George Job and Lila Deeds
Lois Jane Kaplan
Steven H Kaplan
Karen Kawaguchi
Simon Bruce Kiefer
Linda Krop
Sherri Lee and Nelson Trichler
Barbara Levi
Judith Lorimer
Linda Love
Irene Macias
Pam Maines
Mary Anne and Sydney Marsch
Elizabeth Matthews
Meredith McMinn
Myra Nicholas
Georgia Noble
Jann Olsen
Beatrice Oshika
Susan F. Petrovich
Sally and Tom Reeder
Nanci Robertson
Sarah York Rubin
Helen and John Rydell
Santa Barbara Women’s Club
Anitra Sheen
Martha Siegel

Stephen Singleton and 
  Christopher Teasley
Louise Browner Spain
Carol Spungen
Bill and Cheri Steinkellner
Karen and David Telleen-Lawton
Jace Ryan Turner
Rick and Holiday Vaill
Paul Vinelli
Margaret Weeks
Marcy Winograd
Helen Sun Wong
David Yager
Chryss Yost

GIFTS UP TO $99

Apples to Zucchini Cooking School
Barbara Bannerman-Olitzky 
  and Seth Olitzky
Kathleen Barnato
Roberta Barnfather
Patty and Leo Reed Bechstein
Amber Caldwell
Clay Studio
Congregation B’nai B’rith
Peggy Constantine
Jennifer Cushnie
Dena S Davis
Jean and Dave Davis
Patrice Ekstrom
Emily and Dan Engel
Eunice Fly
Angela Foote
Friends of State Street
Ganna Walska Lotusland
Gaviota Coast Conservancy
Lenore E. Gillmon
Bruce Hale
Sharon Hoshida
Irene Kelly
Kiwanis Club of Santa Barbara
LifeChronicles
Liliana Melero
MOXI, The Wolf Museum of 
  Exploration + Innovation

Neighborhood Restorative Justice   
  Program
New Beginnings Counseling Center
Karen and Joe Peus
Amy Ramos
Leslie Robinson
Dana and Susan Saperstein
Santa Barbara County Behavioral 
  Wellness
Santa Barbara County Genealogical 
  Society
Santa Barbara Humane
Santa Barbara Museum of Natural 
History
Santa Barbara Trust for Historic 
  Preservation
John Schiffer, II
Patricia Schwartz
Cheryl Smith
Jennifer and Jeremy Stein
Storyteller Children’s Center
Teddy Bear Cancer Foundation
Transition House
Lauren Trujillo
Unity Shoppe
Vistas Lifelong Learning
Anne and John Wiley
Women’s Economic Ventures
Mary Ellen Wylie
YouthWell



POST OFFICE BOX 92137  |  SANTA BARBARA, CA 93190

SAVE THE DATE!

LEARN MORE




